
Life is better at Mary Bergeron Elementary School!

MARY BERGERON 
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
4535 - 8 Avenue         
(780)723-5300

Teacher Convention-No School

Skating 1pm - 1S & 4H
 

Skating 1pm - KLSkating 1pm - 5D

Skating 1pm - 1J

Skating 1pm - 3P

Skating 1pm - 3H

Skating 1pm - 5K Skating 1pm - 1E

Skating 1pm - 2A

Skating 1pm - 2D

Skating 1pm - 5H

Skating 1pm - 4W

Skating 1pm - KR

Skating 1pm - 3SSkating 1pm - 4D
Pink Shirt Day

Spirit Day-Door 
PaloozaHot Lunch-Spaghetti

100th Day of School

Valentines Day

Follow us on Facebook 
@marybergeronschool

Visit our website @ 
mbelementary.gypsd.ca

No School

Hot Lunch-Taco 
in a bag

Early dismissal 1pm

Kindergarten Open 
House

School Council 7pm



School Spirit Day
Students and staff get ready for an exciting twist on our 
monthly School Spirit Day!  This month Spirit Day is 
Door-a-palooza, on Thursday February 27, Each class 
will decorate their classroom door to reflect the selected 
theme. We can not wait to see the creative and clever 
designs our students come up with.

Teachers’ Convention and Early 
Dismissal Notice

Please be advised that students will be 
dismissed at 1:00 PM on Wednesday, 
February 5. This change is due to the ATA 
collective agreement. In addition there will 
be no school on Thursday, February 6 and 
Friday, February 7, as our teachers will be 
attending the North Central Teachers’ 
Convention in Edmonton  . 

Kindergarten Open House
Mary Bergeron Elementary will be hosting two 
Kindergarten Open Houses this year: 
Wednesday, February 12 and Wednesday, 
March 12.The Open Houses will take place 
from 9:30 AM to 11:30 AM and again from 1:00 
to 2:00 PM. No appointments are necessary, as 
tours will be offered every half hour during 
these times. We invite you to join us,  meet our 
wonderful kindergarten teachers, and tour our 
fantastic school!!

Kindergarten Registration
Kindergarten registration for the 
2025-26 school year will be open 
on Monday, February 3.  All 
Kindergarten registrations need to 
be completed online, through our 
school website at 
www.mbelementary.gypsd.ca.  

Alberta Musical 
Theatre Company
MBE is excited to 
have the Alberta 
Musical Theatre 
Company visiting on 
Thursday, February 
13 to present 
Rapunzel!

Bus Information
Bus information is collected daily to ensure that every 
student gets home safely. If your child will not be riding 
the bus after school, please notify the school. The best 
way to communicate this is by writing a note in your 
child’s agenda or emailing the school at mbe@gypsd.ca. 
For last- minute changes, please call the school at 
780-723-5300 so we can update the bus list accordingly.  

http://www.mbelementary.gypsd.ca

